
          

 

  

Saint Mark’s 
Catholic 

Community 
of the Deaf 

 
Acting Chaplain 
Father Michael McCaffery, Ph.D. 
 
Pastoral Worker 
Sister Elizabeth Kass, S.P. 
(780) 701-1817  TTY 
(780) 436-7255  fax 
 (780) 446-7317  text-message 

ekass@providence.ab.ca  email 

ekass@telus.blackberry.net  mobile 
 
Pastoral Support 
Matthew Hysell, M.A., M.Th.  

mghysell@netscape.net  email 
 
Chairperson 
Mr John Shores 
(780) 434-8640 TTY 
jshores@shaw.ca  email 
 
I.C.D.A., Canadian Section 
Chapter 108 
 
Website 

www.DeafCatholicEdmonton.org      
 

  
 
    The two greatest 
    Commandments 
 
 
 
Charitable Donation Number 
          11918-6757-RR0001      Office and Mailing Address 

Providence Centre, 3005 – 119 Street, Edmonton, AB   T6J 5R5 
   

  3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-
7250 

        October 23, 2011 
         30th Sunday in  
     Ordinary Time “A” 

 
          
       
      
        

Today’s Readings -  
   First Reading: Exodus 22:21-27 
   Psalm - # 18 
   Second Reading: 1 Thessalonians 1:5-10 
   Gospel: Matthew 22:34-40 
 Next Sunday– October 30th – 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time “A” 
   First Reading: Malachi 1:14-2:2, 8-10 
   Psalm - # 131 
  Second Reading: 1 Thessalonians 2:7-9, 13 
  Gospel: Matthew 23:1-12 

_________________________________________________ 
 

TODAY, we welcome FATHER MIKE MCCAFFERY our faithful 
celebrant as usual.    Thanks Father Mike. 
 

TODAY, we also welcome Connie Van Dyk as our interpreter.  Thanks 
Connie!    Connie will be away next Sunday, October 30th and on 
November 6th.   Elsie Allen will be with us on October 30th and Janet 
will be coming on November 6th.   
 

FEAST THIS WEEK – October 28th – St. Simon and St. Jude 
                        Apostles  
SOME NEWS 
 

    Father Mike McCaffery will be away for five Sundays – that is all of 
November and the first Sunday of December.    He will be back in time 
for our annual Christmas Party on December 11th.   While Father Mike 
is away, we will have a retired priest, Father Murton Miller, from 
Wetaskiwin will be celebrating Mass with us on all five Sundays. 
     

   Matthew Hysell will be away for the American Thanksgiving which is 
on November 24th. 
   We wish both of them a good holiday. 
 
Thursday, October 27th – Season 4 of Nothing More Beautiful at      
                                           St. Joseph Basilica from 7:00 to 8:30 P.M. 
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